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Oct. 23, 2017 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General,  
 
First of all is our apologies for haven’t made the communication on progress on time. 
The situation is our company Participated in GC since 2008-03-25, and failed to 
submit the cop in 2012. As a consequence we have been expelled from GC.  
 

Expanding business and staff change lead to the omission on information of 
UNGC’s website. As a corrective method, we are having more focus on our staff’s 
individual development and steady. And commitment on submitting Cop of this 
year and afterwards punctually  
 
There is no doubt that the price has been paid. Our precious efforts on human 
resource sustainability are not enough. Years pass by, a better company now 
stands in Wenzhou, and proudly claiming the achievement is glorious：More 
respect on human rights, helps labors get rid of poverty, protects environment, 
no corruption or immorality found. Sincerely, one chance is just what we need to 
display what we have built for our cooperators all around the world. At the same 
time, there is no limit for a rapidly developing corporation. With help of all 
participants in UNGC, surely a broader world will be explored. 
 
Therefore I sincerely reconfirm that Wenzhou Hongfeng Electrical Alloy Co., Ltd. 
supports the ten principles of the Global Compact on human rights, labour, 
environment and anti-corruption. We are committed to making the Global Compact 
and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our 
company, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader 
development goals of the United Nations. Wenzhou Hongfeng Electrical Alloy Co., 
Ltd. will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the 
general public.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
Mr. Chen Xiao 
Managing Director 

 
 
 
 


